
 

 

 

 

 

 

AWS – Fox Valley Section High School Donation Program 

 

What is it: 

Once a year, the AWS – Fox Valley Section chooses a high school welding program to make a cash 

donation to. The amount for this year is $1,500.00 

How to apply: 

Send our section an email at AWSFoxValleySection@gmail.com. Tell us about yourself and your welding 

program. Highlight your needs and how this money would benefit your program. Explain what these 

funds would be used for. The funds do not need to be spent on welding equipment, but they should be 

spent on something that will directly benefit your welding program. 

The mission: 

The AWS – Fox Valley Section wants to support and build relationships with those that are helping 

develop the next generation of welders. Every year we set aside funds to dedicate to supporting local 

high school welding programs. 

The AWS – Fox Valley Section officers thoroughly review all applications and then votes on who we feel is 

the most deserving of the donation. 

The winners of the donation will receive the funds via a check. We do ask that we meet the winner of 

the donation in person and get the opportunity to tour their facility. 

Other information: 

Please have applications submitted by October 31st 2025 

Donation winner will be announced on January 2nd 2026 

Donation winner will be notified via email. 

Any questions shall be directed to the AWS – Fox Valley Section Chairman: Zach MacMullen – 

Zach.MacMullen@MillerWelds.com 
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